
 
Lilah Shahid <lilahshahid877@gmail.com> 
 

Mon, 
Sep 25, 
4:16 PM 

  
 

to truzzano, acaggiano, jsimone, aschwartz, jgalaska, bcc: lilah1870, bcc: lilahshahid 

 
 

 
RE: Follow up to  REAL ESTATE FRAUD/IDENTITY THEFT, a forged signature on the 
sales document; 5279 Jamboree Place Margate, FL 33063.  
 
 
Hello, Margate Mayor and Commissioners 
 
 
If you all will remember, I did request a meeting with the individuals using my siblings' 
and mother's name.  This is a simple request.  I am a daughter and a sister looking for 
my brothers, sister and mother.  Sgt. Snyder says Margate police departments cannot 
carry out this simple request. 
 
These individuals using my family members names' are thieves and scammers, of 
course they are not going to come in and meet with me. 
 
Note Sgt. Synder's tone.  His delay and his eventual reply.  
 
And so, this process will of course continue. 
 
I've decided to make this my Cause: preventing families from losing their homes, through 

identity theft and fraud. 
 
I invite you all to visit my diary/blog and be on the lookout for further updates on this matter. 
 

Have a Great day. 
 

http://www.butterflyflame.wordpress.com/

